Worthy Chairman, Sindh Higher Education Commission, Dr. Tariq Rafi along with Secretary, Sindh Higher Education Commission, Mr. Moin Siddiqui visited Sukkur IBA University on June 04, 2022 and held a meeting with university leadership and senior management.





The distinguished guests were received by the university leadership and they were briefed about the initiatives taken by Sukkur IBA University in order to impart quality education, empower the underprivileged class and contribute to the socio-economic developments. The two sides exchanged views on the current education system and its development.

Dr. Tariq Rafi expressed his views with Sukkur IBA University leadership and Team and appreciated the initiatives taken by Sukkur IBA University. He paid homage to founding Vice Chancellor, Sukkur IBA University, Late Prof. Nisar Ahmed Siddiqui and applauded the efforts of the university leadership and management team to continue to his legacy and mission. Sukkur IBA University is playing a key role in the empowerment of deprived students and their families and I hold a firm belief that this mission to serve community will have no end to reach, he added. Prof. Dr. Syed Mir Muhammad Shah, Vice Chancellor, Sukkur IBA University briefed the worthy guests about the future plans of Sukkur IBA University and its recent interventions integrated with its vision to become a world-class university.

The venerated guests also visited campus facilities and the grave of Late Prof. Nisar Ahmed Siddiqui and offered Fateha.

